
 

 

 

 

 

Monday 1st April 2019 

  

 Executive Headteacher:     John Maxwell     Heads of School: Carol Wallis and Mike Walton  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

This week has had a very sporty flavour! On Tuesday, the children at Stafford dressed in blue and white in favour of the  
fantastic support which Brighton and Hove Albion offer through their Albion in the Community projects. Your donations 
raised £103.95. 
 

Message from the Executive Headteacher: 

 

 

PREMIER LEAGUE PRIMARY STARS / BLUE & WHITE DAY 
Last week saw the culmination of 10 weeks worth of work with the Premier 
League Primary Stars Programme with Albion in the Community. It was fabulous to 
see so many children sharing in our blue and white themed day. Thank you so 
much to all those who gave a donation - we raised £103.95 for the charity and 
their work with disabled footballers and other groups. 
 

Mr Sweet lead fabulous celebration assemblies and shared some of the amazing 
achievements of the groups he has been working with. In addition to this, he 
awarded some medals to children he felt had stood out for him in achieving some 
of the values of the programme. Congratulations to all of Year 5 for their hard 
work with this, to the teachers and to all those who received an award. We are 
very proud of you all.  Today at Stafford, we had a surprise visit from Gully, the 
Brighton mascot. 
 

Well done to all those who have been involved in this exciting opportunity. We are 
really hoping to work with Mr Sweet again next year. 

SPORTS ROUND UP: 
Football - On Saturday 23rd March, 8 children went to represent Stafford at the B-Team football tournament at Ocklynge. There were 3  
other schools playing and we played several exciting matches. The final match was a play-off for second and third place and we were  
unfortunately just pipped at the post! Congratulations to the team for playing so well together and representing our school. Thank you to Mr 
Brown for coaching and refereeing some of the matches and to him, and Miss Smith, for spending their Saturday morning supporting this 
event. 

On Tuesday, thirteen Year 2 went with Mrs Harrison and Mr Akhurst to the football tournament organised by Ratton school. The children 
played in two teams and competed against other local schools. All the children played well and behaved extremely well. Joshua,  
Louie, Bailey and Harrison all deserve a special mention as our goal scorers. Bailey managed to score a hat trick in one game! Well done to all 
the children they were a credit to the school.     

Netball - Our team finally got to play in the South Downs Area tournament that had been postponed twice due to bad weather. The team 
travelled to Gildredge House, where they played 3 other schools in several matches. Excitingly, we achieved second place! The team played 
really well together and are a tribute to Ms Rolf & Ms Pearson who train them on a Tuesday at our after school club. Thank you so much to 
them both, and to Mrs Osborne-Walker for supporting the children at this event. 

Sport Crew Meeting - On Thursday 21st March, our Sports Crew met to discuss a range of areas linked to our school PE and activities. We 
talked about morning activities, lunchtimes, PE lessons and after-school clubs. Each class representative took a questionnaire to discuss and 
get feedback from their class members. We will discuss these at our next meeting. 

School Life:   Click here to view our School Life page which this week includes updates on curriculum information 

Diary Dates: Click here for Diary Dates and Term Dates for Roselands / Stafford / Term Dates 

On Wednesday, our wonderful Year 1s made their way to Stafford to take part in a really fun,  
active Sports Festival alongside the other schools from the Collaboration for School Improvement. 
Mrs Lloyd organised the event with support from Mrs Harrison and some of the other teachers 
from the CSI schools. They were also helped by some of the Stafford  pupils and students from the 
University of Brighton. The children had a great time, and behaved impeccably! We really  believe 
that leading an active life makes for a healthy life, so thank you for supporting us with these 
events. 
 

Enjoy your Easter break and we look forward to welcoming you back on Tuesday 23rd April. 

https://www.roselands-stafford.org/school-life-stafford/
https://roselands.roselands-stafford.org/events/
https://stafford.roselands-stafford.org/events/
https://www.roselands-stafford.org/term-dates/


 

School Life:   Click here to view our School Life page which this week includes updates on curriculum information 

Diary Dates: Click here for Diary Dates and Term Dates for Roselands / Stafford / Term Dates 

 Celebrations 
 
 Reading Raffle Winners 

Winners at Roselands:   Noelia (Sealions),  Evelyn (Parrots) and Evie (Leopards). 

Winners at Stafford:   Paige (3 Elm),  Gracie (4 Poplar), Amelia S (5 Maple) and  Olivia E (6 Alder) 

 Attendance Challenge for week ending 22 March 

Congratulations to Panthers at Roselands for 99.7% and 3 Elm at Stafford for 98.3% attendance. 

Thank you for your continued support with Attendance. 

 Golden Table at Roselands 

Thomas (Dolphins), Alex (Sealions), Delilah (Whales), Oscar (Flamingos),  Harper (Parrots), Tilly (Penguins), Dolly (Leopards), Max (Panthers) and 
Cara (Tigers). 

Golden Book at Roselands 

 Zoya, Nancy, Iris (Dolphins); Daisy, Pippa, Harry, Billy, Isabel, Hadley (Sealions); Jake, Eddie, Mabel (Whales); Ethan (Flamingos); Lacie, Elsie, 
Jacob (Parrots); Phoebe (Leopards); Regie, Joshua, Grace, Delilah, Gabriel, Max, Sebastian, Rowan, Emmie (Panthers); Kaiden, Tom, Peggy, Erin 
(Tigers). 

Behaviour Champions 

 Logan (Dolphins), Aaron (Sealions), Evelyn Rose (Whales), Sebastian (Flamingos), Jason (Parrots); Ivy (Penguins), Baniamin (Leopards), Lia 
(Panthers), Kaiden (Tigers), Joshua W (3 Birch), Peyton (3 Elm),  Dylan S (3 Rowan), Izzy W (4 Ash), Josh  (4 Chestnut), Harvey C (4 Poplar), Grace 
(5 Acacia),  Finn (5 Maple), Ben H (5 Oak), Thomas S  (6 Alder), Rebecca (6 Cedar), Afiya (6 Larch), Ben (6 Sycamore) and Ethan (Starlands). 

 Pen Licence 
Awarded to Kaitlin K, Delilah C in Panthers; Gabriella P in Leopards and Erin F, Elijah H and Rocco E in Tigers for neat and joined up handwriting. 

This Week’s Stars of the Week 

 
Foundation 

  
Year 1 

  
Year 2 

 

Dolphins –  Aiden 
Sealions – Noelia 
Whales –  Theo 

Flamingos –  Demi 
Parrots – Olivia 

Penguins –  Jessica 

Leopards – Dylan 
Panthers –  Ensar 

Tigers –  Erin 

 
Year 3 

  
Year 4 

  
Year 5 

  
Year 6 

 

3 Birch –  Logan 
3 Elm –  Ted 

3 Rowan – Dylan 

4 Ash –  Sofia 
4 Chestnut – Trey 

4 Poplar – Alex 

5 Acacia – Olivia 
5 Maple –  Henry 
5 Oak –  Mikayla 

  

6 Alder - Mia 
6 Cedar - Caitlin 

6 Larch - Ben 
6 Sycamore - Emma 

Roselands Team Points  - Week Beginning  18 March 2019  

Red - 130 Yellow - 150 Blue - 151 Green - 154 

Stafford Team Points  - Week Beginning  18  March 2019  

Red - 144 Yellow - 204 Blue - 151 Green - 191 

Bags of Help Scheme—please remember to collect tokens for Roselands. The tokens are available 

in store until 30 April 2019. 

FORTHCOMING EVENTS 
3 April  Interim Reports Home 
4 April  Year 3/4 Unihoc Tournament 
4 April  Year 2 SATS Meetings at Roselands 
5 April  Stafford Parent Helpers Coffee  
  Morning 
5 April  The Big Pedal Event 
5 April  Last day of Term 4 
23 April Term 5 begins 

Well done to the Panthers School Councillor for 

her winning entry in the Roselands School  

Council Stay Safe in School campaign. Look out 

for her eye-catching poster design around the 

school from next term!  

http://www.roselands-stafford.org/category/school-life/
https://roselands.roselands-stafford.org/events/
https://stafford.roselands-stafford.org/events/
https://www.roselands-stafford.org/term-dates/

